Regent’s International School Bangkok
donates 5,000 masks to the King
Chulalongkorn Memorial and Ramathibodi
Hospitals

Miss Kwanshanok Techavijit (Middle), Director of Regent’s International School

Bangkok, Mr. Peter Hogan, Principal (2nd from right) and Dr. Peter Jones, Head of Secondary
School (far right) along with the Regent’s medical volunteer team and the school Parents’
Association have donated 5,000 masks to the King Chulalongkorn Memorial and Ramathibodi
hospitals.

As a Round Square school, Regent’s places a high priority on service to others. On learning that
medical staff are limited to 1 disposable mask per day Regent’s students took action. They sourced
extra masks and will give them to the hospitals for their front line medical teams at this challenging
and dangerous time.
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